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 Thank you to the clubs that
have already paid their dues!
It warms my heart to see so

many of you want to
participate in Key Club this
year! To clubs that have not
paid yet, that is completely
okay! To be eligible for The
Early Bird Award, you must
pay dues by December 1st.

This deadline is right around
the corner. The sooner you
pay dues, the better. If you
have any questions about

dues, please feel free to shoot
me a DM or an email!




December 1st, 2021 

Calendar of Events

Annual Dues Become
Delinquent

February 1st, 2022

Unpaid Clubs Become
Suspended

Kentucky-Tennessee
District Convention

March 18th-20th, 2022

Contact Me








harley@ktkey.org

@ktkeyd6
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Running for Lt. Governor and District Office

As much as it hurts me to say this, it is almost time to elect a new Division Six
Lieutenant Governor. If you, or somebody you know, is interested in holding the

position of LTG, please let me know! 
 To run for LTG, you must give a speech at Division Six’s Spring Rally. More

information about Spring Rally will be released soon. After your speech, delegates
will take a vote and the new LTG will be announced!

 To participate, your club must have paid dues for you to run for the position. Two
delegates, as well as those running for Lieutenant Governor, are recommended to

attend Spring Rally in order to cast votes.
 When it comes to running for a district officer position, things are a little different.
It is recommended that you seek endorsement, but it is not required. You will also

need to give a short speech on why you deserve an endorsement.
 There are many benefits to running for a Key Club position. Some of these include
making new friends and providing service! If you have any questions, please contact

me anytime.

 District Convention

 Kentucky-Tennessee District
Convention will be here in no time!

The event will take place from March
18th to the 20th of 2022. DCON will be

held in Franklin, Tennessee. Key
Clubbers will have plenty of activities
to do throughout the weekend such as

workshops and service projects! 
We will be staying at Franklin Marriott
Cool Springs (which is pictured to the

left).This beautiful hotel has a lot to
offer, and I cannot wait to hopefully see

you guys there.




